The McKownville Improvement Association (84)

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY NEW YORK

The Board of the McKownville Improvement Association met March 1, 1984, at the home of Jim Lane at 9:30 PM. Those present were Jim Lane, Steve Witham, Dorothy Ellinwood, Mel Behn, Don Reeb, Jim Cameron, Alice Torda, JimDermody, and John Smircich. Lindsay Childs was also present.

Immediately preceeding this meeting, the Board had met with two representatives from SUNYA: Vice president for University Affairs, Lewis Welch, and Director of Physical Plant, Dennis Stevens. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the propsed plan to place a Civic Center/Field House on SUNYA property across Fuller Road from the main campus.

Minuters of the last meeting were read and approved. There was no Treasurer's Report.

Jim Lane reported that 43 people had attended the February 16th dinner meeting. There were three guests. The Guilderland High School Woodwind Quintet performed and each of the performers were given a \$5.00 gift certificate from Records and Such in Stuyvesant Plaza. Lane also reported that Nancy Cohen will attend the Guilderland School District Budget meetings as the MIA representative.

The rezoning of the block on the shouth side of Western Avenue between Westlyn Court and Brokwood did not pass at the town board meating on February 14th.

Lindsay Childs and Don Reeb were appointed to serve on the nominating committee.

The date for the Annual Meeting was set for May 17, 1984.

The date for the paper drive was set for the weekend of May 19and20. Don Reeb will contact 1450 Western Avenue and make the necessary arrangements. Lane will make arrangements for the truck.

Alice Torda will contact Marey Bailey once more to make arrangements to pick up the old records of the Association.

Discussion of a Civic Center/Field House followed and its impact on the neighborhood. The Board will take no official stand at this time. We will send a letter of thanks to President O'Leary for sending his representatives to us.

The next meeting will be May 17th, unless there is a need before that date.

Dorothy Ellinwood, Secretary